
Educational Policy Committee--Chair Report 
 
The EPC met on February 1st-members in attendance, Toni, Pele 
 

1. The EPC reviewed the HAW 5.250-Course Review Policy 
a. Joni has provided a rough draft of the policy that the committee will review 

and determine if more revisions are appropriate 
b. The EPC reviewed the policy and sent questions to Joni in regards to 

wording for general education core/designation--should it be replaced with 
foundations? 

 
2. Joni’s response 

a. Suggested leaving the wording since not all courses are under 
foundations.  

b. This was the only concern with the policy and it should be reviewed and 
voted on by Senate 

c. The policy will be sent to Senate in March when the chair will be available 
to present and answer any questions regarding the policy 

 
3. Next meeting 

a. March 8th. 9:00am-11:00am 
b. Doodle to follow to set meeting schedule for the remainder of the semester 

 
 
 
-Submitted by Chair Toni Cravens-Howell 
 


